Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:51 AM
To: '‘Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]'; 'buttner@value.net'
Subject: RE: 4th Qrt 2012 Monitoring Event Report - 2250 Telegraph Avenue
Jeriann,
Your request for an extension until March 1, 2012 for the Remedial Progress Report is approved.
Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL] [mailto:jalexander@fugro.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 5:06 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 4th Qrt 2012 Monitoring Event Report - 2250 Telegraph Avenue

Hi Barbara,
Buttner Properties just authorized Fugro to prepare the 4th Qtr report for the site, which will document the
DO measurements made in November 2012.

We request an extension to March 1, 2013 to submit the report. The report will also provide remediation
progress update.

Please let me know that this is acceptable.

Jeriann

Jeriann Alexander, PE
Principal Engineer

Fugro Consultants, Inc.

Sacramento Area Office

1009 Enterprise Way, Suite 350

Roseville, CA 95678

Office: (916) 773-2600, ext. 128

Alt Office: (510) 267-4401

Mobile Number: (510) 610-8052

jalexander@fugro.com / www.fugroconsultants.com




